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Good morning,
Thank you for the opportunity to comment as part of the consultation process and we trust that
the revised standards will take into the requirements of the Higher Education Standards
Framework.
Kind regards
Felicity Gianatti International and Industry Professional Bodies Manager
Engagement Group
Tertiary Education Quality and Standards Agency

A: Level 14, 530 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000

@TEQSAGov | www.teqsa.gov.au 

From: accreditationstandards.review <accreditationstandards.review@ahpra.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 2:25 PM
To: Treloar, Karen
Cc: accreditationstandards.review <accreditationstandards.review@ahpra.gov.au>
Subject: Draft revised accreditation standards released for public consultation

Dear Karen

The Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Practice, Chinese Medicine and Medical Radiation
Practice Accreditation Committees (Accreditation Committees) have published a consultation paper on
their draft revised accreditation standards. Public consultation began last week on 29 August and will
close on 15 October 2018.

The Accreditation Committees are undertaking a joint review of their current accreditation standards.
Accreditation standards are used to assess whether a program of study (and the education provider
delivering the program) provide graduates with the knowledge, skills and professional attributes
necessary to practise the profession competently and safely in Australia.

How to provide feedback

The Accreditation Committees hope to receive the Tertiary Education Quality and Standards Agency’s
feedback on the draft revised accreditation standards. You may wish to provide feedback on the draft
revised accreditation standards for any or all of the professions. There are also specific questions posed
by the Accreditation Committees within the public consultation paper that you may wish to respond to.

The consultation paper and draft accreditation standards are available on AHPRA’s consultations
webpage.

Written feedback on the accreditation standards, or the questions posed in the public consultation paper,
can be provided by emailing accreditationstandards.review@ahpra.gov.au by close of business on 15
October 2018.

If you have any questions about how to provide feedback, or wish to seek further information on the
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draft revised accreditation standards, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Kind Regards
Simon Spence
Senior Accreditation Officer/Project Manager, Accreditation
National Office
Phone | 03 8708 9741
Web | www.ahpra.gov.au
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency
G.P.O. Box 9958 | Melbourne VIC 3001 | www.ahpra.gov.au
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